February 8, 2016
 
Joseph Gemmill, R.T.(R)
President, North Dakota Society of Radiologic Technologists
3995 Brookshire Dr
Grand Forks, ND 58201
 
Dear Joseph:
 
Congratulations! Based on a nomination submitted by Brenda Krogen, the American Society of Radiologic Technologists’ Committee on R.T. Advocacy has selected the North Dakota Society of Radiologic Technologists to receive the 2016 ASRT Award for Outstanding Affiliate Grass-roots Advocacy. This award, presented at the 2016 ASRT Annual Governance and House of Delegates meeting in Las Vegas, NV, is given to an ASRT affiliate society that has demonstrated  outstanding legislative or regulatory advocacy efforts on behalf of the radiologic sciences community.
 
More information regarding the details of when your award will be presented to you during the Annual Governance and House of Delegates meeting will be provided at a later date. Winners of this award do not need to prepare a presentation or comments in advance of the meeting
 
It is a pleasure for the ASRT Board of Directors and members to recognize the North Dakota Society of Radiologic Technologists efforts in providing radiologic technologists and radiation therapists the knowledge, resources and support they need to advocate for professional standards and quality patient care.  The North Dakota Society of Radiologic Technologists is truly deserving of this award.
 
Sincerely,
[image: cid:image005.jpg@01D168A5.EDAD5FB0]
William Brennan Jr., M.A., R.T.(R)(CT), CIIP
ASRT Board of Directors Chairman 
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